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STATEMENT ON BEHALF OF 13,922 LAW STUDENT AMICI IN FAVOR OF DIVERSITY IN HIGHER EDUCATION ON THE VICTORY FOR AFFIRMATIVE ACTION IN THE SUPREME  COURT

Washington, DC – David Fauvre, who led the filing of an amicus brief on behalf of 13,922 current law students in favor of diversity in higher education, issues the following statement on today’s decisions on the University of Michigan affirmative action cases:

“Today’s opinions are a great victory for students of all races.  The Supreme Court has finally and unambiguously ruled that affirmative action is constitutional, affirming what our nation’s universities and students have known for years – that racial diversity provides invaluable benefits to students of all races.  
“As attested to by over 13,000 law students who filed an amicus brief in favor of diversity in higher education, racial diversity is a fundamental component of a quality legal education.  Not only does a diverse student body expose all law students to an open, robust, and creative exchange of ideas, a racially heterogeneous student body ensures that law students are not isolated from the wide variety of individuals and institutions that interact with the law.   
“Despite the arguments of the Bush Administration against affirmative action, the Supreme Court has reaffirmed the law of the land – that Universities may take race into consideration in admissions decisions.  Law students across the country celebrate this great victory today for our core American values of justice, equality and fairness.”
More information on the brief filed on behalf of 13,922 law students in favor of diversity in higher education is available at: http://www.georgetownacs.org/amicusbrief.html
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